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5th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
To finish off the Year 6’s time at Rye Community Primary, we have booked to take the children for a 
celebratory leavers meal at Simply Italian. This will take place at 12.30pm on Thursday 7th July. The 
children will not need a packed lunch or school dinner in addition to this, and we will be back in time for the 
end of the school day.  
 
Prior to this, we will be visiting the Salts park in Rye where the children can burn off some energy before 
their meal! As the weather is due to be warm this week, please ensure they have a water bottle, suncream 
and a hat if possible.  
 
Although we are incredibly disappointed that we were prevented from going on the Mallydams residential, 
we are sure you will agree that this will be a wonderful treat for the pupils to share.  
 
Gratefully, our amazing PTA are fully funding the Year 6’s meal, so there will be no cost. 
 

 

Date Thursday 7th July 

Time During the school day 

Clothing School uniform 

Cost No cost – funded by the PTA 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Brunton, Miss Turton and Mr Thomas 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  


